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Kathryn von Matthiessen, a partner in the Private Wealth practice, will participate as workshop chair 
of "Good people, bad structures: new CFC rules and US tax reform - do you need to change 
anything?" at 2:30 p.m. on Monday, September 23. The panel will focus on recent changes in 
controlled foreign company (CFC) legislation and considers whether current structures need to be 
revised.

For more information, click here.
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